
 
 
 

CANCELLATION 
 

Bicycle Advisory Board 
 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

Tuesday, December 17, 2024 
The Bicycle Advisory Board has a regular meeting scheduled to begin at 6:00 PM 
on Tuesday, December 17, 2024 in person at 808 W. Spokane Falls Boulevard, 
City Hall, in the Council Briefing Center and online via Microsoft Teams and has 
been CANCELLED. The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 
21, 2025. 
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